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At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

First Holy Communion 

Please note that the Enrolment 

mass for children making their 

First Holy Communion is on Sunday 22
nd

 

October at 10am. Children and parents 

are required to attend the celebration. 

 

 

Year 3 trip 

On Tuesday, Year 3 visited the Liverpool 

world Museum. They had a wonderful time 

touring the museum. They looked at some 

mummies and handled bugs before 

attending a fun workshop. 

 

 

PE Kits 

Children need their full PE kit on PE days. 

In particular, children need pumps which 

should remain in school. Please make sure 

that all children have these otherwise they 

may miss out on lessons and much needed 

exercise. 

 

 

New parent Governor 

We recently sent out a letter inviting 

parents to stand for election as our new 

parent governor. If you would like to put 

yourself forward, please complete the 

nomination form sent out and return by 

Friday 20
th

 October. 

 

 

Packed Lunch 

We have noticed that a lot of packed 

lunches are containing chocolate, biscuits 

and sweets. Please be aware 

that as we are a healthy 

school, these items are not 

allowed. 

 

 

London & PGL Trips 

Letters have gone home to year 5 and 6 

parents, letting you know the dates for 

residential trips next year. If you want 

your child to go, please complete and 

return the permission slip along with your 

deposit as soon as possible. 

Flu vaccinations 

As they did last 

year, the school 

nurse will be 

coming into school 

to give the children from Nursery to Y6 

their annual flu vaccination on Thursday 

19
th

 October.  The on-line e-consent for this 

can be found using the address or QR code 

below: 

 

https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/     
 

 

 

If you have problems accessing this link, 

let the school office know and we will 

provide a paper copy of the consent form.  

Please note that permission is needed to 

give the vaccine.  Children aged under 3 

can get their vaccine from the GP. 

 

 

Parking 

If you drive to and from school, can you 

please be mindful of where you park. Its 

important that we respect our neighbours 

and ensure you are not double parking or 

blocking driveways.  

 

 

This Week’s Attendance & lates  

We are very happy with our 

attendance scores this week. On Thursday 

in particular 6 classes had 100% which is 

absolutely fantastic. As a reward the 

children were treated to a tasty doughnut.  

 

 

Rec   97.4% 

Y1   98.3% 

Y2  98.3% 

Y3  95.4% 

Y4  98.7% 

Y5  99.2% 

Y6  99.1% 

 

Day No. of 

lates 

Hours per 

day/week 

Mon 23 8.75 

Tues 13 3.5 

Wed 20 6.4 

Thurs 15 4.4 

Fri 26 7.6 

TOTAL 97 30.65 

https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/
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Disciple of the week 

Well done to our ‘Disciple of the week’ Lolu 

for promoting the gospel value of Humility. 

 

 

Head Boy & Girl 

Well done to our head boy – Malcolm and 

head girl - Emily. And all our prefects: 

Nathan, Austin, Zac, Mia, Emelia & 

Mufaro. Thank you to everyone who 

applied, we received lots of wonderful 

applications and it was extremely difficult 

to decide. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Gospel Value Assembly 

Today’s assembly was all about Peace. We 

prayed for all those who are affected by 

war. 

 

 

CAFOD Assembly  

Our CAFOD assembly is on Wednesday 18
th

 

October. We will start to collect food for the 

Harvest Festival next week. All donations 

will be greatly appreciated. 

 

 

New P.E Timetable 

 

MONDAY Y2 & Y5 

TUESDAY Y3 & Y6 

WEDNESDAY         Y1 & Y6 

THURSDAY Y1 & Y4 

FRIDAY Y1 & Y3 
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